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This  communication  is  prepared  as  part  of  the  Timely  Warning 
requirement  of  the  Jeanne  Clery  Disclosure  of  Campus  Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires a 
general  communication  to  the  campus  community  of  all  crimes 
reported to  campus or  local  police departments that  may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided to 
students and employees in a manner that is timely and that may aid 
in the prevention of similar occurrences.

The  Millersville  University  Police  have  received  a  report  of  a 
sexual assault that reportedly took place during the early evening 
of  Friday,  22  January  2010.  According  to  the  report,  a  female 
student was walking in the area of the pond between 6:30 and 
7:00 PM when she was assaulted. The victim did not provide any 
description of the suspect or any further details of the incident.

Anyone  who  was  in  the  general  area  of  the  pond  in  the 
Dutcher/Wickersham  area  on  Friday  evening  during  the  time 
period of 6:30 to 7:00 PM is urged to contact Detective Lieutenant 
Arthur White of the Millersville University Police at 717.871.2255. 
All information provided will be kept in strictest confidence. If you 
were in the area and saw or heard nothing out of the ordinary it is 
still imperative to contact the Police Department.

In  the  interest  of  personal  safety  it  is  suggested that  students 
utilize the escort service after 11:00 PM and not walk alone until 
the escort service begins.


